
Get help buying 
groceries while 
schools are closed

What you need 
to know about 
Pandemic EBT 
eligibility this 
school year

Pandemic EBT, or P-EBT (money to buy 
groceries) is coming for this school year!

If your child was not eligible for P-EBT last school year, they may be eligible this year.

This program is not currently available –
GET READY by doing the following:

	͕ Fill out a school meal application for this 
year - only kids eligible for free/reduced 
price school meals will be eligible for P-EBT.

	͕ Make sure your school always has your 
current address! P-EBT cards will be mailed 
to last known address.

	͕ P-EBT is for all eligible children, regardless 
of their citizenship or immigration status.

WashingtonPEBT.org
Watch for more details as they become available at:


